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City of Dallas 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO-Mr. George L. Lumpkin 	 January 31, 1957 
Deputy Chief of Police 

Subject: Officer 	D. Tippit 

Sir: 

I contacted Dr. Harold A. Mattson and he informed me that Officer 
J. D. Tippit may report for regular duty, Monday, February 4, 1957. 

Officer Tippit is assigned in the Personnel Section at the present time. 

Respectfully 
tddl.td 
W. R. Westbrook, 
Captain of Police. 
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